
AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM GERTRUDE HAWK CHOCOLATES

The spread of COVID-19 has caused uncertainty for all of us. Public health 
authorities have issued recommendations on how to minimize exposure. Following 
expert advice, many schools and organizations have temporarily closed and/or 
moved classes to an online format.

Such disruptions may require adjustments to your order delivery instructions. 
Everyone at Gertrude Hawk Chocolates is committed to fulfilling your fundraising 
order to the highest safety and customer service standards. 

Your order has been carefully prepared and packed for shipment. If your school/ 
organization should need to change your scheduled delivery date and/or location, 
please contact us at 800-706-6275 during regular business hours (Monday through 
Friday, 8 am – 4:30 pm EST) and ask for our Traffic Department. You may also 
contact us via email at info@gertrudehawk.com.  As always, we will happily deliver 
your items wherever and whenever you like.

As a family-owned business that was built around the value of service to others, we 
thank you for your continued business and hope you and your families remain well.

Sincerely,

Chris Cuneo
President, Gertrude Hawk Chocolates


